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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 The regularly scheduled City Council meeting scheduled for Monday, July 3, 2017 at 

7:30 p.m. has been rescheduled to Wednesday, July 5, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in City Council 

Chambers. 

 

 

Tara L. Peet 

Clerk of Council 
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Donna Tjotjos, CMC 
Deputy Clerk of Council  

North Ridgeville City Council 
Board of Zoning & Building Appeals 

Civil Service Commission 
Planning Commission 


